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Principal

Happy December SVUE Families!
Can you believe there are only 15 days of school in December? Let’s see how many students can have perfect
attendance this month! Remember unless your student is vomiting, has diarrhea, or has a fever they should

come to school. Make sure to call attendance at (217) 444-1805 if your student is sick.
There are two activities your student(s) can do at home to help strengthen their academics here at school.
Have them read each night for a minimum of 20 minutes. Over a year’s time that comes out to be more than 121
hours. Just like anything, the more you practice the better you get. The better reader you are, the better

writer you are. The other activity is learning their basic facts. This includes addition, subtraction,
multiplication and division. I have attached some simple games you can play with cards or dice.

Stay warm and safe!

Mrs. Fluno



5th GrADE
ELA - Students will be continuing to read about Early American Civilizations including the Maya, Aztec, and Incan people. Students will be working on the
skills of: finding text evidence to support reading response questions, writing with complete sentences, fixing run-on sentences, working with prefixes il-

inter- and ir-, using context clues to help determine the meaning of unknown words, and will be practicing having conversations about reading. 
After reading, students will be drafting and editing informative writing pieces about the Early American Civilizations. Informative writing focuses on the

trait of organization in writing. 

Social Studies - Students will be studying the motivational factors for early exploration and colonization in the 1400's and 1500's. Students will be
learning about Early Explorers that traveled from Europe to the Americas. Students will be discussing how diverse cultures affect each other as

they cross paths and interact.  

ELA Social Studies



PBIS
December is the month for our SVUE Holiday Store. Students will have the
opportunity to purchase gifts using SV Bucks earned for being safe, kind,
and responsible. Each classroom will be setting an individual goal for a
celebration in the classroom. Be on the lookout for how your student's
class will be celebrating meeting expectations for positive behavior.
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A Note from Your School Nurse….
 When to stay home: Fever 100° or higher, vomiting or diarrhea in the

last 24 hours, lice, having a known infectious illness or rash, eye
drainage that cannot be maintained properly, having an ER visit within

the past 24 hours. Cold/flu season is among us. If you are not sure
when to keep your student home please call the school nurse at the
number below. Female students: Please ensure you have a change of
pants and the needed feminine products stored in your locker for an
unexpected start of your menstrual cycle. Please know our school

based health clinic, SIHF, is always available for our D118 students. For
more information you may contact them at 217-920-0168. Fun Fact: Did
you know you are taller in the morning?! Apparently, throughout the

day out cartilage compresses as gravity takes hold. For any questions
or concerns on this note, please contact your school nurse at 217-

444-1870 Thank You, Mrs. Pascual, RN.



AVID
Agenda books: Your child received an agenda book during the first week of
school. We ask that you sign their agenda at least once a week. This is an
excellent way to communicate with the teacher daily. Every Monday, we

have AVID tutors come to the school and check your child’s binder including
the agenda. Your child receives a special treat if they have a parent's

signature.



 Math: Students will continue learning to multiply multi-digit whole numbers and decimals and then will
move on to division. We will divide up to three- and four-digit dividends with three-digit divisors. Please

make sure students continue to work on their multiplication facts.  

Science: We will begin a new unit titled "Modeling Matter: The Chemistry of Food." Students will begin to
answer the question "Why did the food coloring separate into different dyes?" Students will use photos

and prior knowledge to share ideas about what food scientists do.  

5th Grade
Math & Science



6th Grade
Math and Science

Math -  is learning about Dividing Fractions and Decimals We are using Cornell
notes to help us stay organized with our notes and working in groups to

practice our work.  

Science - we are studying Chemistry and how smells travel around a room, or
space. We are also learning about Volume and how it relates to Chemistry.  



Illini Skateland Trip



6th Grade



6th grade



5th grade



5th grade



Do It First!
Players: 2 or more
Object: To get the largest product when multiplying.
How to Play: Each player needs a pair of dice. Everyone rolls their dice at the same time. Each player multiplies the two numbers together. The one with
the greater product wins that round and gets a tally mark. The first player to get 10 tally marks wins.

Subtraction Practice
Players: 1 or more, or teams of 2
Object: To practice Subtracting large numbers.
How to Play: Each player or team has a set of 3 or 4 different colored dice. Players will decide what color will be the thousands place, the hundreds
place, the tens place and the ones place. Roll the dice and make a 3 or 4 digit number and write it down. Roll again and make another 3 or 4 digit number.
Decide which number goes on top. Players work together to solve the problem. Use a calculator to check the answer.
Variation: Players can do the same with Addition Practice. This can be done with cards as well. Use only numbers 1-9, remove all other cards. Shuffle. Lay
down 3-4 cards. Underneath lay down another 3-4 cards. Determine which number should go on top if subtracting, then work together to solve the problem.

Multiplication War
Players: 2 or more
Object: To be the player with the highest product, and the most tally marks
How to Play: Each player has 2 dice. Players roll at the same time and multiply their numbers. The player with the highest product wins that round. The
one with the most tally marks after 20 rounds wins.

Subtraction War
Players: 2-4 players
Object: To win all the cards in the deck
How to Play: Shuffle the deck and deal an equal number of cards to each player until the deck runs out. Each player keeps his cards in a stack, face
down. Face cards = 10 and Aces = 1. At the same time, each player turns 2 cards face up and makes a subtraction number sentence and gives the answer. The
one with the largest answer takes all the cards and puts them facedown at the bottom
of his pile. If 2 players have the same answer then it’s war. Each player puts 4 cards out in front of them, face down. Then flip over 2 and this time add the
numbers. The one will the largest number wins. If their answers match again, they flip over the next card, until one of them gets a higher number and wins
all the cards.

Math game



Upcoming events
12/5 - Boys Bball game (HOME) vs. Oakwood @ 4:30pm

12/6 - Boys Bball Practice 4/5:30pm
12/9 - Computer Club 3:45-4:50pm & Boys bball game @ UrbanA - Bus leaves @ 4:30pm &

Archery 4:30-6pm
 12/10 - Boys Bball game (HOME) vs. north east @ 4:30pm

12/11 - Computer club 3:45-4:50pm & Boys bball game (home) vs. Rantoul @ 4:30pm & Archery
4:30-6pm

12/12 - Computer club 3:45-4:50pm
12/13 - Boys bball practice 4-5:30pm

12/16 - computer club 3:45-4:50pm & Boys Bball game (home) vs. Westville @ 4:30pm & Archery
4:30-6pm & 6th grade chorus fieldtrip 9:30-3pm

12/17 - Boys bball game @ Catlin - bus leaves @ 4:45pm
12/18 - Early out - 2:45pm dismissal
12/19 - Computer club 3:45-4:50pm 

12/20 - Early out - 2:45pm 
12/23-1/3 - WINTER BREAK


